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Dear Mr. Martin:
N,-

River Bend Station - Unit 1
Docket No. 50-458

Final Report /DR-264'

Gulf States Utilities Company (GSU) has completed its evaluation
of DR-264 concerning the physical separation between Division I and
Division II panel wiring in a General Electric supplied Remote Shutdown
Panci (C61-P001). Analysis of the remote shutdown panel concluded that
the physical separation between Division I and Division II panel wiring
would not adversely affect the safe operations of the plant. GSU has there-
fore determined this condition is not reportable under 10CFR50.55(e).
Ilowever, Field Deviation and Disposition Request No. LD1-2487 was issued
to correct the identified nonconforming condition and has been implemented
in accordance with Engineering and Design Coordination Report Nos. C-52,695
and C-68,781.
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cc: Director of Inspection 4 Enforcement
U. S. Nuc1 car Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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